DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
Awatea Residents’ Association

Mesdames Kay Stieller and Clare McManus will address the Committee on behalf of the above
Association regarding the relocation of the Christchurch Kart Club.

The staff report on the relocation issue is contained in clause 13 (open) and 19 (public excluded).


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


